
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING 

RESPONSE 

CASE # 24-0057-I 



Just closing the loop here.  I believe Acting Directo Akilo has answered the question adequately
 
Chris Ryer
Director
City of Baltimore │Department of Planning

417 E. Fayette St., 8th Floor │Baltimore, MD 21202
Phone: 410.396.4327
 
In-Person Meeting Request Policy:  The Department of Planning is working on a hybrid schedule
and may be working in a variety of locations.  Telephone calls will be returned within 24 hours or next
business day, e-mails will be returned within 48 hours or two business days and please specify in
advance requests for in-person meetings.  Note that I will not return phone calls or emails from
vendors.
 
Our Mission: To build Baltimore as a diverse, sustainable and thriving city of neighborhoods
and as the economic and cultural driver for the region.
 
Our Equity Statement: An equitable Baltimore addresses the needs and aspirations of its
diverse population and meaningfully engages residents through inclusive and collaborative
processes to expand access to power and resources.
 
Learn More About the Baltimore Comprehensive Plan Update: www.planourbaltimore.com 
 

            
 
From: Akilo, Veobia (DOT) <Veobia.Akilo2@baltimorecity.gov> 
Sent: Saturday, December 28, 2024 12:04 AM

https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.planourbaltimore.com%2F&data=05%7C02%7CMatthew.Neil%40baltimorecity.gov%7C76f090f362fa4c83989f08dd28e17c25%7C312cb126c6ae4fc2800d318e679ce6c7%7C0%7C0%7C638711671083711652%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=3wlBS4RgS%2B6hXKgWFSA2mKWy5jV2MGJWoOZA6qa31ss%3D&reserved=0
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